
From: Catherine Templeton <Catherine.Templeton@llr.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/27/2011 5:53:11 PM
Subject: FW: 2011-12-19 2012 LLR REGULATORY REPORT

Attachments: 2011-12-19 2012 REGULATORY REPORT.pdf

 

From: Teresa Higgins
 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 5:04 PM
 
To: 'Ted Pitts (tedpitts@gov.sc.gov)'; 'dannyvarat@scsenate.gov'
 
Cc: Catherine Templeton
 
Subject: 2011-12-19 2012 LLR REGULATORY REPORT
 

Attached please find a letter and report to Governor Haley from Catherine. A hard copy will follow via interagency 
mail. Thank you.
 
Teresa
 
Teresa J. Higgins
Executive Assistant, Director's Office
SC Dept. of Labor, Licensing and Regulation, 110 Centerview Dr., Columbia, SC 29210 
Telephone 803.896.4390    Fax 803.896.4393
Email:  teresa.higgins@llr.sc.gov
Website:  www.llr.sc.gov
 
It's a great day in South Carolina!
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